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TESTIMONY REGARDING H.B. 3080 
 

Co-Chair McLain, Co-Chair Gorsek, and Members of the Committee:  
 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony regarding H.B. 3080, which allows for 
electronic transmittal of certain motor vehicle documents.  

 
Tesla supports H.B. 3080, as it would modernize the provision of motor vehicle titling 

documents by relieving the requirement for those documents to be submitted exclusively in 
physical form. Enabling electronic document transmittal and e-sign are industry best practices 

which reduce both timelines and costs for motor vehicle owners, dealers, and associated 

government departments.  
 

Thank you, 

 
Noelani Derrickson  
Public Policy & Business Development  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


